

Executive Summary Facilities Committee Meeting

DATE: April 15, 2025

TOPIC: District Shed Purchase and Installation

PREPARED BY: Courtney Whited

Recommended for:

□ Action

□ Discussion

□ Information

Purpose/Background:

Plans have been finalized for a 20' by 16' storage shed to be installed north of Lincoln Hall near the small paved parking area adjacent to Crawford Avenue. The shed will contain outdoor athletic equipment for physical education classes, intramural and interscholastic programs. Buildings & Grounds equipment and supplies will be stored in the remaining space. A neutral color palette has been selected.

Fiscal Impact:

\$30,767.50

(Originally \$32,267.50 with a discount of \$1,500.00)

Recommendation:

The Facilities Committee concurs with the Administration's recommendation to the Board of Education to approve this Quote from Tuff Shed for a Premier Pro Ranch Garage in the amount of \$30,767.50 to be installed before August 15, 2025.